
INFORMATION
SHARING
 DEC. 4, 2023

CITYOFPUNTAGORDAFL.COM

15 Year Service

15 Year Service

15 Year Service

Award

Award

Award

The Utilities Division congratulates

Courtney Malmberg, Executive Assistant,

on celebrating fifteen (15) years of service

to the City of Punta Gorda. Courtney’s

dedication to the City and all of our Utility

customers is recognized and appreciated!
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The Utilities Department

is looking festive for the

holidays. Send pictures

of your department’s

holiday spirit to be

featured in Info Sharing

to: 

 mreichert@cityofpuntagordafl.com. 


